
 

 

Geneva Community Unit School District 304 
Office of Learning & Teaching 

 

 
 

TO:   Dr. Mutchler, Board of Education  
FROM:  Andy Barrett  
RE:   Proposed 2023-2024 School Year Calendar 
DATE:  December 12, 2022 
 

 
Attached please find a proposed school year calendar for the 2023-2024 school 
year.  The district’s Calendar Committee has met throughout the fall and 
considered a number of options.  While the proposed calendar largely aligns with 
this year’s school calendar the committee is recommending one structural 
change.  Specifically, our committee is recommending moving our fall 
Parent/Teacher Conferences from the week of Thanksgiving to the first week of 
October.  This change will better align our conference schedules across all levels.   
 
This calendar is submitted for your review and consideration.  We will return to 
the January meeting to seek your formal approval for the 2023-2024 school year 
calendar.  
 


